
PROCLAMATION 
City of Fair Oaks Ranch 

Accounting Professionals Day 

November 10, 2024 

WHEREAS, the City of Fair Oaks Ranch is fortunate to have a dedicated and talented Finance Team, whose 

commitment to transparency, accuracy, and excellence has set a high standard in municipal financial management; 

and 

WHEREAS, this outstanding team has consistently demonstrated superior performance, earning recognition 

from the Government Finance Officers Association (GFOA) for their achievements, including: 

 Distinguished Budget Presentation Award, received for five consecutive years, a testament to their 

exceptional ability in presenting clear, informative, and comprehensive budgets; 

 Popular Annual Financial Reporting Award, for fiscal years 2020-21 and 2021-22, acknowledging 

their excellence in making financial information accessible and understandable to the public; 

 Certificate of Achievement for Excellence in Financial Reporting, earned for seven consecutive 

years, highlighting their unwavering commitment to providing comprehensive and transparent 

financial reports; and 

WHEREAS, in addition to these distinguished awards, the City’s Finance Team has been honored with the 

GFOA Triple Crown designation for 2021 and 2022, a rare and prestigious achievement that recognizes the 

team’s extraordinary accomplishments in financial reporting, budgeting, and transparency across multiple 

platforms; and 

WHEREAS, the exceptional performance of the City’s Finance Team not only reflects their dedication and 
skill but also serves as a vital foundation for maintaining the fiscal health and public trust in our city; and 

WHEREAS, these dedicated and credentialed professionals continually strive to meet the highest 

standard of ethics, professionalism, and knowledge by maintaining and enhancing their skills through 
continuing professional education; and 

NOW, THEREFORE, the City Council of the City of Fair Oaks Ranch recognizes November 10, 2024, 

as Accounting Professionals Day, and further extends appreciation to our Finance Team, and we ask the 

citizens to acknowledge the outstanding financial stewardship our Finance Department provides the city 

every day, ensuring the financial strength and integrity of our community. 

WITNESS MY HAND AND SEAL THIS 10th DAY OF NOVEMBER, 2024. 

 __________________________________  

Gregory C. Maxton, Mayor 

 ___________________________________  

Christina Picioccio, TRMC 

City Secretary 


